7pm, Cory's House, Nov 10
Brian Frere and Stephanie not in attendance

Kelli will contact HOA about putting info in newsletter about board
positions being open in 2009

Newsletter will go out this week

Still waiting on electrician to put in outlet at the front of the
neighborhood to expand the Christmas lights

Cory will contact City of Bixby and enter Twin Creeks in Christmas
light contest

We are putting off all pool repairs until Spring of 2009

Kelli will contact City of Bixby about getting the south side of the
creek cleared out for drainage purposes

Spring 09 we will refill the gravel in the playground

HOA will mail out due notices during the 1st week of January
Cory signed 2 or 3 lean releases this past month

Cory will put up neighborhood lights near the end of November

Next Meeting
Dec 16, 7pm, Kelli's



